From: Ross Anderson

To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: Wind farm project
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I am against the transition line project that runs down Highway 56 and across mower county
and Waltham township. There is not enough right of way for the size of poles in the township
road ditches for us to adequately do are winter road maintenance safety. Thank you Ross
Anderson. Land owner and township supervisor.
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